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I am a physician and board certified endocrinologist and pediatric endocrinologist 

practicing in Roseburg, Oregon.  I oppose SB408 as it would invest unelected 

bureaucrats with inappropriate power over medical licensing in Oregon, potentially 

eroding further the ability of medically trained professionals to provide the quality and 

scope of care that we professionals are otherwise dedicated to providing our patients. 


